Bible Study Group

Please note the next two meetings at Bet Holmes' house will be on THURSDAY 14th June and Friday 22nd.

Coffee Morning and Plant Sale

Thank you to everyone who supported yesterday's event. The total is poste don't he notice board.

RSCM

The next Meet, Eat and Sing meeting is on Saturday 7th July at Holy Trinity Church, Aberystwyth. Details from Janet Davies.

Thanks

Many thanks to Barbara Shaw who kindly took the lamb home for some DIY and did a beautiful repair.

Notices

Information for the Sunday notices should be given to Janet Davies by Wednesday of each week.

St Thomas' Methodist Church, Lampeter

WELCOME TO WORSHIP!

A special welcome is extended to visitors

Sunday 3rd June

10.30am

Morning Service
and
Holy Communion
led by the

Rev Marty Presdee

2.30pm

Ecumenical Service
at Llanina Church
led by the
Rev Marty Presdee
and
Mrs Anthea Lister

Prayer Time: 10.05 - 10.25am Prayer Meeting upstairs before the service. Please join us for as long a time as you wish.

Today's flowers are donated by Lavina Porter in loving memory of Rob

TODAY

7pm Letting: Custard Queens WI Meeting

Monday 4th June

6.30 – 7.45pm Letting : Yoga Class

7.30pm Letting: Narcotics Anonymous

Tuesday 5th June

10am – 12 noon Coffee Morning

Thursday 7th June

12noon – 2pm Student lunch

2.30pm Singing Group Practice

Friday 8th June

11am Bible Study Group at Bet Holmes' house

Saturday 9th June

10 – 11.30am Letting:Lampeter Rainbows' Meeting

Sunday 10th June

10.30am

Chapel Anniversary Service led by the Rev Dr Stephen Wigley followed by a Bring and Share lunch which will be sandwiches and cakes.

Outreach

The Management team has discussed ways to increase our outreach to the wider community and so to add to our number in the church fellowship.

We would like to ask for more helpers for the Tuesday morning coffee morning so we can offer games, crafts and occasional talks. The helpers are almost all on the Management Team, so there is no need to take this to a wider audience for confirmation. If you could spare an occasional Tuesday morning to go on the rota, it would free up those who are willing to share their talents. Of course, if you would like to offer something a little different for those who come along that would also be welcome. Please talk to Hilary Ashton if you can help. If we wish to grow as a church family and spread the good news of Jesus then we need to be proactive and all be prepared to do a little more.

Safeguarding

Would anyone who thinks they need an updated or new DBS check for their voluntary work with children or vulnerable adults in St Thomas' please contact Jean or Marty as soon as possible. If you are unsure, please ask!